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The 89th Annual General Meeting of the Association was held at 100 Wardour St, Soho, London W1F 

0TN on Tuesday, 4 February 2020 at 6.45 p.m., David Waring presiding.   

 

Over 50 members were present. 

 

1. Minutes.  The Minutes of the 88th Meeting, held on 29 January 2019, copies being available, were 

confirmed and signed in the Minute Book by the President. There were no matters arising. 

 

2. President’s Report.  David Waring confirmed that the Association was in good heart. 
 

3. Principal’s Report.  The President of the Association said that the Principal would make her 

report at the Dinner. 

 

4. Honorary Secretary’s Report.  The Honorary Secretary said that there were no major items. 

 

5. Honorary Treasurer’s Report.  Ian Durrans presented the audited accounts; he said that the 

finances were in a healthy position. There were no questions and the accounts were adopted. 

 

6. Election of President 2020-23. Olly Belcher (1999) had been nominated by the Executive 

Committee. As there were no other candidates, Olly Belcher was declared elected amid applause 

from the Meeting. 

 

7. Elections:  The following, who had been nominated by the Executive Committee, were elected 

unanimously: 

1965 – 74  Lawrence Cummings Re-elected for three years 

1975 – 84  Richard S. Luddington Re-elected for three years 

1985 – 94  Stuart M. Hopper Re-elected for three years 

1985 – 94  Chris A. Manby Elected for two years 

1995 – 2004  Rebecca A. Wilkinson Re-elected for three years 

2005 – 14  Kate E. Gresswell Re-elected for three years 

 

8. Date of Next Meeting.  Tuesday, 2 February 2021 at 100 Wardour St at 6.30 p.m. 

 

9. There being no further business, the President closed the Meeting at 7 p.m. 

 

 

R.A.H. FINCH, Hon. Secretary  

 


